
 
 

CRRT Notice (5): Special Work Arrangements 
COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce 
2022-02-09 20:08 

Dear Colleagues 

  

Further to the notice on Special Work Arrangements issued on 3 February 2022 and in view of the 
latest situation in relation to the COVID-19 epidemic, the Central Management Team has decided 
to extend the following special work arrangements until further notice. 

  

Except for those colleagues who are engaged in essential activities/operations and services, the 
Heads of Unit can decide to allow their staff to work from home as far as practicable. The 
University will monitor the evolving situation and keep you advised of any further update on the 
work arrangements. 

  

Heads of Unit are also reminded that all non-essential activities shall be suspended until further 
notice. 

  

Regards 

  

Kwok-yin Wong 
Chairman 
COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce 
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